
 

 

 

News          

Community forum outcomes 
27 April 

On Saturday 8 April Nous Group (Nous) facilitated a community forum at the Wye River SLSC as part 
of their independent evaluation of the Wye River Separation Creek fire recovery. 

The forum provided an opportunity for community members to test the key lessons and insights 
identified through the evaluation. Nous presented their preliminary findings and facilitated a 
discussion on the key themes of community engagement, governance and responding to community 
needs. 

A copy of the forum presentation and preliminary findings is available from Sunday at: 
www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/wyesep 

The information-gathering phase of the evaluation has now concluded and a report will be released 
by EMV in coming months with the findings. 
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